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Bass Classic
You are Invited!
We would like to invite your business to participate in the 2024 Bass Classic. Our annual 
outing, normally held in May, will be held on Thursday/Friday, April 11th/April 12th at 
Lake Alamo.

Our tournament was originally created over 40 years ago for State Troopers that had made 
the ultimate sacrifice for the people of Arizona. Through our 501c(3) charitable 
foundation (AZTROOPERS Charities), we help support families of our fallen and offer 
college scholarships for the children of our members.

The tournament includes two days of lake fishing, a tournament dinner, raffle prizes, fun 
lake activities, team awards, and other contest prizes. Each angler receives a tournament 
bag including a hat, free merchandise/offers from our sponsors, and other items. We have 
included an information packet for your review should your business express interest in 
hopefully becoming one of our event sponsors or even just a participant. You can also get 
more information at letstalkfinshin.com. There you will be able to view some of our 
previous events, learn more about our organization, and even see photos showing just how 
much fun we make sure everyone has.

Our sponsorship packages offer you and your business an opportunity to not only support 
a great cause and get exposure and recognition among the participants, but also with our 
members within the Department of Public Safety, our over 35,000 followers within the 
state of Arizona, and the over 10,000 readers of our magazine which consists of both other 
businesses and potential customers alike.

We thank you very much for your time and consideration and I look forward to speaking 
with you should you be interested in supporting us. However, even if you decide to take a 
pass this year, we hope you will help us get the word out to your customers and 
employees and possibly even attend as a participant. We would love to see you there. Feel 
free to contact me at scott.stoeckel@aztroopers.org, or 888.291.6551 x500 if you have 
any questions. Your consideration is greatly appreciated whether for sponsorship, raffle 
prizes, or just donations.

Sincerely,

Scott Stoeckel, Chairman
AZ Troopers Bass Classic Committee
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